Mihai Nicodim Gallery

“'VE WATERED A HORSESHOE AS IF IT WERE A FLOWER"

After three very successful years in Chinatown, Los Angeles, please join us in
celebrating our new gallery space on La Cienega Blvd, in Culver City.

By more than quadrupling our exhibition space, we are looking forward to
growing alongside our artists and we welcome you to an exiting new program of
exhibitions.

The title of our inaugural show, “I've Watered a Horseshoe as if It Were a
Flower”, is appropriated from one of Miklos Onucsan’s works and it represents
our commitment to the artists we’ve had the honor of representing over the past
few years. Importantly, it also plays homage to their practice of making art.

In this show, we are proud to present new works from Tom Chamberlain, Adrian

Ghenie, Ciprian Muresan, Miklos Onucsan, Jonathan Parsons, Katie Pratt, Neal
Rock, Serban Savu and Alexander Tinei.

Opening Reception:

Friday, October 30, 2009, 6 — 9 pm

Exhibition Dates:

October 30 — December 5, 2009

Mihai Nicodim Gallery
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